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Re: Section 24-163 Variance Request 

Dear Sir: 

We represent the Interior Demolition Contractors Association, Inc., a not-
for-profit trade association (the “IDCA”). 

Each of the companies that is seeking a company-wide exemption to § 24-
163 have listed their trucks that are at issue.  

Those companies perform interior demolition and construction debris 
removal.   

The trucks are low emission trucks that are in compliance with all NYC 
environmental protection rules and regulations. Specifically, the NYC Business 
Integrity Commission mandated that trucks be certified as being clean idle trucks 
by 2018. All of the trucks are so certified. 

We have two problems with the three-minute idling rule that is leading to 
the company-wide exemption request or, at least, an exemption request for the 
trucks listed by each company.  

First, companies are receiving tickets for idling a truck when they need to 
do so in order to regenerate/self-clean the new filtration system that is required 
on the trucks. The regenerate can take up to a half an hour, and there is no set 
time to do it. When the light appears on the truck, it’s time to regenerate it. It 
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